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Il n'existe pas de traduction pour le moment. Merci de votre compréhension.

The Pre-Columbian Society of Washington, DC is still accepting registrations for its 18th annual
symposium, The Dawn of Andean Civilization, which will take place in downtown Washington on
Saturday, September 17, 2011. During this one-day symposium, some of the world’s most
renowned Andean scholars will present new research that challenges current notions about the
genesis of Andean society.  peakers will include Richard Burger and Lucy Salazar of Yale
University; Alejandro Chu of Peru; Tom Dillehay of Vanderbilt University (host and moderator);
Christine Hastorf of the University of California at Berkeley; Tom and Sheila Pozorski of the
University of Texas-Pan American, and John Rick, of Stanford University.

  

The registration brochure can be downloaded from the Pre-Columbian Society/DC website  in [
PDF
]. 
The brochure contains titles of the presentations and additional details about the symposium
program.
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http://www.pcswdc.org/
http://downloads.arqueo-ecuatoriana.ec/ayhpwxgv/noticias/congresos_seminarios/Brochure_2011_FINAL.pdf

